DUBOIS COUNTY

MUSEUM

Volunteer Newsletter

Hello Volunteers! August 2013

Welcome to the first monthly Volunteer Newsletter! This will be a space where the
Museum can communicate important information with its wonderful and dedicated
volunteers. The newsletter will go out the last week of the month before. We appreci-
ate everything our volunteers do for the Museum! THANK YOU!!

I
P EE LT Volunteers Needed!
The Museum will be the home for the next several The upcoming children’s
weeks to the staging, props, and costumes created by event on Sept 21, Reading,
Mr. O’s Imaginative Detectives Destination ImagiNation |Riting, Rithmatic, is in need
team that competed in the DI Global Finals Tourna- of some volunteers to as-
ment held May 22-25 this year in Knoxville, TN. The sist Wlth the game demoq-
items will be on display until August 25 in Exhibit stration and child supervi-
Room Two. Team members include: Hannah Rydberg, sion. If you are interested
Hilary Bauer, Nicole Kress, Abigail Hopf, Priscilla Ol- please contact Cheryl
son, Anna Wagner, and Emma Grow. Sermersheim at 432‘7312’
csermersh@hotmail.com
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» Make sure you stand and greet our
guests, the gesture creates a warmer
reception and a more comfortable at-
mosphere for the guests.

o As the guests leave, ask them to please
fill out a survey about their visit. The
information provided will help us im-
prove our museum.

Upcoming Events
E g » Be sure to check the Volunteer Corner

“A Salute to Our Nations Heroes” Program Bulletin Board each time you volunteer
for important information. It is located

On August 11th, 1:30pm, the Museum by the back door next to Tourism.

will have a program, including speakers,

music, and refreshments, to cap off our If you have any questions, comments, or

expanded military exhibit. The program cannot volunteer at your scheduled time,

honors all community veterans from the please contact Lynn Foy at 634-2303, Dave

Revolutionary War to the War on Terror. Kluemper at 309-3228, or Janet Kluemper at

630-6009.



